
Hello!                                                                                                                  
This week we have… 

- Started to create our own non-fiction booklet all about plants/flowers in English. 
- Recognised and understood the value of different coins in maths. 
- Identified trees by their leaves in science. 
- Painted a vase of flowers in art.  

Next week we will be… 

- Continuing with our non-fiction booklets in English. 

- Focusing on 3d shapes, position and direction in maths. 

- Identifying and describing different parts of a plant in science.  

Homework 23rd June:                                                                                                                                                         

Homework this week is all about MONEY. Please see the homework sheet for instructions. Spellings are in 

reading records as normal HOWEVER as it is sports day next Friday, children will have 2 weeks to learn this 

week’s spellings and will be next tested on 14th July. 

Buster’s Book Club                                                                                                                                                                           

This week in Class 1 we had 10 children who met the reading target, 9 children who exceeded the reading 

target and totalled 177 additional minutes of reading. Our STAR READER this week is LUCY . 

P.E Kits 

Kits have been sent home this weekend to wash ready for sports day. Please ensure kits come back to 

school on Monday 3rd July.  

Sports day/Book look Friday 7th July 2017 

We are really looking forward to sports day next week. We have been practising our races and can’t wait 

for you to see us in action! On the day we will do our usual walk around the village and dance to all the 

parents THEN split into KS1 and KS2 for our sporting events! KS1 will be on the track. After sports day 

and the lunch time picnic, children will return to class when they hear the bell and wait for you to come in 

for book look/to collect. On sports day children will be required to wear P.E kits. However, if your child 

wishes to wear trainers instead of plimsolls for sports day, this is fine.  

Lego swap afternoon 

On Thursday (6th July) Class 1 are allowed to bring in Lego cards for a short ‘swapping session’ in the 

afternoon. I know most of the class have been collecting the cards for weeks and now only have a few 

spaces left to fill in their Lego card books. The idea is to find and swap cards in order to fill those last few 

pesky spaces and share any with friends if they wish to do so. Please ensure cards come into school in a tub 

or with an elastic band wrapped round for easy carrying! 

Have a good weekend!                                                                                                                                               

Miss Crayford  


